
Members of the House Federalism & Interstate Relations Committee: 
  

I have attached a form that includes a very brief statement urging you to 

pass the Health Care Interstate Compact. I added more information below. 
  

As a Georgian, I was very proud when Georgia became the first state to pass 

the Health Care Compact. I strongly believe that states should be the ones 
to regulate Health Care on behalf of their citizens - not a one size fits all 

Federal government regulatory system.  State governments are more closely 
aligned with the needs of their citizens.  
  

I am one of the 22 Co-founders of the national tea party movement that was 

founded in February of 2009.  I have served on the Board of directors of Tea 
Party Patriots since October of 2009.  The Federal takeover of our health 

care system has harmed Americans like myself that can no longer afford 
health insurance. My health insurance premiums have doubled in price since 

ObamaCare was passed. ObamaCare has negatively impacted far more 
Americans than it has helped. I encourage you to protect the needs of Ohio 

citizens by passing the Health Care Compact. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
Debbie Dooley 
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